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March 20, 2009 

Via International Bureau Filing System 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: Section 63.21(h) Notification 
 Innovative Communication Corporation, Stan Springel, Chapter 11 Trustee 
 International Section 214 authorization, File No. ITC-214-19990330-00206 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Pursuant to Section 63.21(h) of the Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. § 63.21(h), 
Innovative Communication Corporation, Stan Springel, Chapter 11 Trustee 
(hereinafter “ICC”), by undersigned counsel, hereby provides notice to the Federal 
Communications Commission regarding the provision of international service by 
ICC through its wholly-owned subsidiary ICC Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a Innovative 
Long Distance (“ILD”).  Specifically, ICC is the licensee of record for the 
international Section 214 authorization with File No. ITC-214-19990330-00206.1  
ILD is a wholly-owned subsidiary of ICC.  ILD’s place of legal organization is the 
U.S. Virgin Islands.  ILD provides international service pursuant to the international 
Section 214 authorization held by its parent company ICC. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact the undersigned 
at (202) 719-7504. 
 
 
 

                                                 
1  On December 31, 2008, ICC notified the Commission of the involuntary 
transfer of control of the international Section 214 authorization with File No. ITC-
214-19990330-00206 held by ICC to Stan Springel, Chapter 11 Trustee, effective 
October 4, 2007.  See Public Notice, International Authorizations Granted, Report 
No. TEL-01335, DA 09-2, File No. ITC-T/C-20081231-00551 (rel. Jan. 2, 2009).  
Also, on November 19, 2007, the Chapter 11 Trustee sent a letter to the Chief of the 
International Bureau notifying the Bureau of the involuntary transfer of control of 
this international Section 214 authorization. 
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Respectfully submitted,  
 
/s/ Edgar Class 
 
Edgar Class 
 
Counsel to Innovative Communication Corporation, Stan Springel, Chapter 11 
Trustee 
 
 
cc: David Krech - International Bureau 
 Francis Gutierrez - International Bureau 
 


